
Feedback Solicitation for Digital Literacy Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improve our 

Digital Literacy Program, we are reaching out to gather feedback from participants like you. 

Your insights and experiences are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate it if you 

could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the program. Specifically, we are interested 

in your feedback on the following areas: 

• Overall satisfaction with the program 

• Effectiveness of the content delivered 

• Quality of the instructors 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Please respond to this email with your feedback by [insert due date]. Your input will help us 

enhance the program and better serve our community. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name]  

[Contact Information] 


